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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposal to reissue permits for ANILCA cabins on

USFS lands in Alaska.  My family is a third-generation user of an ANILCA cabin, and to my knowledge, the cabin

will be destroyed upon the passing of an older-generation family member.  This cabin provides a base for

recreation and subsistence hunting and fishing in the Seymour Canal area of Admiralty Island in Southeast AK.

We use the deer and fish we take from the area all year long.  The cabin is very important to my families'

subsistence lifestyle, and the cabin and area has provided us with generations of important memories.  I write

this in support of the reissuance of ANILCA cabin permits, so the cabins can continue to be passed to future

generations of Alaskans and we can continue to use the natural resources.  Thank you.


